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THIS WEEK’S LEARNING NEWS

In numeracy we looked at measure, 
focussing on length. We enjoyed working 
together in the playground to estimate and 
measure different items. 

We did wonderful writing all about what we 
would be like if we were pumpkins, 
inspired by the story ‘Christopher 
Pumpkin’.

We also took part in the Halloween 
Parade! 

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
What we were measuring in the 
playground!
We also enjoyed some new warm up 
dances in PE. Ask us to show you our new 
moves!

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING

The tape measures were quite tricky to line 
up but we’ll continue to practise this skill. 

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - 

RESPECT



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

We will continue our learning on measure. 
We will also be learning a new sound! 

Please practise spelling words for your homework, 
we have a weekly spelling test to see what we 
remember!   



IMPORTANT DATES
Thursday 29 August—P7 to Largs—Activity day 
Friday 30 August—Change for Charity 
Thursday 3 September—Friends of Bankhead (AGM) 6.30 pm
Wednesday 11 September—Parents in Partnership—pm 
Friday 27 and Monday 30 September—September weekend holiday 
Monday 14—Friday 18 October—October holiday week 
Thursday 7 November—Parents’ Evening 
Monday 11 November—School closed—Inservice day for staff 
Wednesday 20 Nov—P7 Swimming starts. 
Saturday 30 November—School Xmas Fair 
Thursday 12 and Friday 13 December— Infant Nativity and P4-7 Xmas Shows 
Friday 20 December—close at 2.30 for xmas holidays, returning on Monday 6 
January.
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